REQUEST FOR ENGINEERING STA’s FOR K32NN-D, K33PR-D,
K34PM-D, K350F-D, and K36DK-D.

On 03/29/2023, minor modifications to Construction Permits were filed with the FCC. These
modifications related to a change in the transmit antennas and are currently pending with the

Commission. Presumably, they are waiting for approval from the Canadian Communications
Entity. The FCC file numbers are 0000213154, 0000213155, 0000213156, 0000213157, and
0000213158. We are requesting that STA’s be granted so that construction can begin and be

completed before the onset of Winter.



